
 

  

19 July 2024 

We need to do some work on SH16 at night 

Kia ora, 

We’re planning to do some nighttime road renewal work on State Highway 16 between Trigg Road and the 

railway bridge just before Tapu Road for about five nights beginning the evening of Sunday, 28 July 2024.  

This work is part of our ongoing project to upgrade the roading infrastructure at State Highway 16 and Station 

Road to serve the growing community around Huapai Triangle Special Housing Area. It will take place at 

nighttime hours, between 7pm to 6am. We’ll have a stop/go traffic operation running during the work period. 

Where SH16 between Trigg Road and the railway bridge (before Tapu Road) 

When (start date) Sunday, 28 July 2024 

Hours 7pm to 6am 

Duration 5 nights (estimated) 

The work we’re doing 

With the project progressing well, we’re going to be resurfacing SH16 between Trigg Rd and the railway 

bridge just before Tapu Road with new asphalt so that it better connects with the new road infrastructure 

we’re building and continues serving the growing Huapai community for years to come.  

This work will be undertaken at nighttime to reduce the impact on commuters. We’ll have a stop/go traffic 

operation in the work area. If you are travelling at nighttime, we ask that you allow extra time for travel and 

follow the signs and directions of the traffic management crew on site.  

We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the 

delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

We know our work can be a bit loud, and that noise – particularly at night – can be disrupting. We try our 

best to avoid working at night, but sometimes it is necessary in order to avoid wider disruption on the 

network or to get the job done faster. When we have to work at night, we do our best to keep noise levels 

down.   

 

Contact us  

If you have any queries or concerns about these project works, please contact AT through the details below:   

The Project and Business Interface Team 

Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  

Phone: 09 930 5090  

If you have any queries directly related to the construction, please contact Fulton Hogan:   

Contractor Stakeholder Manager: Linda Casey 

Email: Linda.Casey@fultonhogan.com 
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Phone: 027 619 6527 

To learn more about this project, go to AT.govt.nz/huapai-triangle. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we carry out these essential works. 

Ngā mihi, 

Auckland Transport 

  

https://at.govt.nz/projects-initiatives/west-auckland-projects-and-initiatives/huapai-triangle-special-housing-area


 

  

Map of the work area 

 


